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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ ~~~~~~~


�


9/12/10 Reservoir in Springfield, VT. Ted will coordinate - in the saddle at 10 a.m.





10/03/10 Ride at the Iselin home in Marlborough, NH. In the saddle at 11 a.m.�


10/10/10 NH-VT Ride for the Cure at GMHA - 10 miles, $250 entry fee - seek donations. 





Sharon will check availability of the church for Monday, July 12 and advise by e-mail. �


There being no further business to discuss the meeting as adjourned at 7:20 p.m





MHTA Board


President: Sharon Thomsen: animalover00xx@yahoo.com 


Vice Pres: Evie Winter: � HYPERLINK "mailto:ewinterfineart@aol.com" �ewinterfineart@aol.com� 


Treasurer: Anne McGrath: � HYPERLINK "mailto:annyoakleaf@yahoo.com" �annyoakleaf@yahoo.com� 


Secretary: Laura Susmann: � HYPERLINK "mailto:laura@susmann.com" �laura@susmann.com�


Newsletter/Website: Krys Swan: ksd_zine@yahoo.com














Monadnock Happy Trails Association


Meets: First Monday of each Month at the Swanzey Congregational Church, Swanzey Center, NH�Visit us at � HYPERLINK "http://www.mhta.yolasite.com" ��www.mhta.yolasite.com� and Facebook!














Calendar ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 








7/17/10 Old Home Day in Swanzey - Park at Mt. Caesar School, be at Talbot Hill Road at 9:30; parade begins at 10.�


8/15/10 Mead Brook in Jaffrey 9:30 a.m. in the saddle. John and Jan will drive the minis and prepare lunch. (Plan on four hour ride)�


8/22/10 Springfield Humane Society Ride sponsored by CHAPS club. Nancie Jarvis has more details








��





�


Happy Trails!  �





• Sharon explained that members riding in this Saturday’s parade need to park at Mt. Caesar School, probably by 8:45 or 9 to be in place by 9:30 at the Talbot Hill Rd. start of the parade. She hopes riders will be at the end of the parade but in front of the oxen. As well, Phil will drive her truck with the MHTA banner and some hay and water in back for the horses while they are waiting to begin. Beth has purchased bandanas for the riders.


• Sharon would like to make another tee shirt order at the next meeting so that new members will have an opportunity to purchase one if they so choose. We need to purchase one for Steve Hood as well; he has been a chef at the railroad bed ride for two years now.


• Sharon made a presentation of the proposed patch design for our awards program. Three patches each with our logo, rider, as well as the words "Monadnock Happy Trails Association" spelled out on a green background. The cost is $2.48 each with a minimum order of 50 pieces; with shipping total would be $124.00. Discussed which design to choose and a vote was taken. The round patch with yellow and white lettering received no votes. The round with yellow words received six votes and the rectangular patch received five votes. A darker green was chosen as well. Terri Wisell made a motion that Sharon should purchase the patches and Evie Winter seconded and the motion passed.





�





July 2010 �Meeting Highlights


• A meeting of the Monadnock Happy Trails Association was held Monday, July 12, 2010 at 6:30 p.m. at the Congregational Church in Swanzey. President Sharon Thomsen called the meeting to order at 6:25 p.m.�Treasurer Anne McGrath reported the bank balance as $1068.20; activity includes one individual membership and one disbursement to Friends of Pisgah. The motion passed. �Secretary Laura Susman reviewed the minutes from the previous meeting


�• Laura reported the Pisgah Steering Committee met at the Fox Forest Center June 29. Our proposal is still in the process of being approved. Chris Gamache stated that his assistant would be contacting us in the next 6-8 weeks for a meeting to discuss the provisions of the memorandum of agreement between the club and the State if indeed the Reservoir trail is opened to equestrian use.


• Anne requested that someone else contact the insurance company regarding our non-profit status as she does not have telephone access during the normal business hours. Terri Wisell agreed to make the call as she understands the ramifications of the situation.


• Everyone who attended agreed that camping at the Wagon Wheel Campground was fun; many thanks to Beth Phippard for arranging the trip.


• Riding at Maureen Blackledge’s home was fun as well, a little buggy but the food was excellent! Maureen has agreed to invite us back again perhaps in the fall when the bugs have relented. 














July 2010








July 2010








